
 
Addendum to ACMD’s report on methylphenidate-based NPS  
 
On 31 March 2015 the Advisory Council on the Misuse of Drugs (ACMD) 
provided advice to the then Minister of State for Crime Prevention, 
recommending a Temporary Class Drug Order (TCDO) on a number of 
methylphenidate-based NPS.  
  
The ACMD recommends an amendment to the recommendation in that report, so 
that the control of these compounds is extended to all salts, including all 
stereoisomeric forms, and preparations or products.   
 
 
Revised Paragraph 35  
 
The control of these compounds should extend to all salts, including all 
stereoisomeric forms, and preparations or products.  
 
 
 
 
 


